Edwards, Michelle

From: George Azar <azar1203@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 6, 2020 8:59 AM

To: Edwards, Michelle Subject: *Ext!* Fwd: checking

External Email - Think Before You Click

- Helpdesk

----- Forwarded message -----

From: < hanmat@aol.com>

Date: Thu, Aug 6, 2020 at 7:42 AM

Subject: Re: checking

To: azar1203@gmail.com <azar1203@gmail.com>

Good morning, Mr. Azar. Thank you for your reply and helpful explanation. Yes, we did receive the emails. Thank you for responding to our concerns.

.....

Thank you, as well, for the invitation to participate via Zoom at the September meeting. We would like to do so, if necessary at that time. We have been using Zoom a lot lately for my work and for board meetings of the philanthropic organizations to which we belong, so we should be able to connect into September's Council meeting if needed.

Thank you again. Have a nice weekend.

--Joe Biggs

----Original Message-----

From: George Azar azar1203@gmail.com>

To: hanmat@aol.com

Sent: Wed, Aug 5, 2020 10:03 pm

Subject: checking

Mr. and Mrs. Biggs:

Just checking to see if you received my email. I am having some issues with my computer. If not let me know and I will re-send. You may have got it twice!

Thanks George Azar